
The Impact of the COVID-19
Pandemic on Enforcement of Merger
Control Rules in Indonesia
The Indonesian Commission for the Supervision of Business Competition (“KPPU”) has made

several adjustments to the enforcement of merger control rules. They temporarily suspend all

law enforcement activities, including notification filing and notification reviewing, until 6 April

2020. KPPU also announces that any consultation services and reports of violations of anti-

competition law can be submitted through infokom@kppu.go.id and pengaduan@kppu.go.id

 respectively.

Then how do the adjustments affect the enforcement of merger control rules? Read the

complete advisory co-authored by Lia Alizia, Jonathan Toni Tjenggoro, Budhy Apriastuti Evita,

and Golden Mandala by clicking the button below.

mailto:infokom@kppu.go.id
mailto:pengaduan@kppu.go.id
https://www.makarim.com/en/ourpeople/detail/239/lia-alizia
https://www.makarim.com/en/ourpeople/detail/265/jonathan-toni-tjenggoro
https://www.makarim.com/en/page/detail/279/budhy-apriastuti-evita
https://www.makarim.com/en/page/detail/674/golden-mandala

